From: registrar

Sent: September-11-17 2:16 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:04 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Sherri Barr

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| object to additional charges. The distribution fee is way too high now.

Hydro gouges Ontarians enough. Say NO to additional fees. If we calculated Ontarians actual hydro usage in dollars and
then calculate all additionals, it is much higher than the basic hydro we use. STOP HYDRO ONE!!!

-- Attachment --





